EXHIBIT 1
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

License Agreement between The School Board of Broward County, Florida and the
Cooper City Church of God for Cooper City High School Student Parking

Additional Background Information:

The construction of a new three story administration/classroom building at Cooper
City High School is expected to commence early in the month of March 2012. The new
building will be located on the existing student parking lot. The license agreement with
the Cooper City Church of God will provide for student parking in the church parking
lot during school hours.

Specifically, the students will be using the Cooper City Church of God parking lot
starting March 2012 until December 2013 excluding the summer months of June and
July when school is not in session. The agreement is for 200 spaces.

The School Board previously had an agreement with the Cooper City Church of God
during the 2009 - 2010 school year for use of their parking facilities while a new
cafeteria was being constructed on the student parking lot at Cooper City High School.





